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Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 6 End of Year Events Reminders 

We would like to invite you to come and watch the Year 6 end of year performance on Thursday 13th July 2023.  Each 

child has been allocated two seats to begin with, then any remaining seats will be able offered out prior to the 

performance. 

Our final trip, to create lasting memories of Higher Failsworth Primary School, will be on Tuesday 18th July 2023 where 

we will be going to Bury Arcade Club, in Bury. A letter has already been sent with detailed information regarding the 

trip and payments can be made on ParentPay.  

The Year 6 Leavers Disco, which is organised by school, will be on Monday 17th July 2023.  This event is free for all Year 

6 children to attend.   

We would like to invite all parents to our end of Year 6 Leavers assembly on Thursday 20th July 2023 at 2:30. This is an 

opportunity for the children to share their experiences of Higher Failsworth Primary School and celebrate their success 

during their time here. After the assembly there will be tea and coffee refreshments available whilst the children say 

their final goodbyes to their peers. 

Thank you for your continued support this year and we hope the children continue to have a memorable time during 

their last weeks at Higher Failsworth Primary School. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

S Forster 

Mrs S Forster, Head teacher 
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